
Mice Class Newsletter 
Friday 7th February 2025 

What has happened this week?  

Physical Development … the children have begun a dancing project with Mrs Horton and loved it 

Communication and Language/ Literacy …  Lots of discussion and writing based on the Leopard’s drum 

Mathematics… The focus this week was odd and even numbers to 10, doubles and finding out how 

many altogether 

Phonics—longer words, we started to chunk words to read them.  Tricky words—are/sure/pure/into/

she/push/he/we/me/be/of 

Understanding the World— it was so interesting exploring Space with our visitor this week and a great 

introduction to our topic for next term which will be Space  

The children have enjoyed using junk modelling to produce a range of structures and they have loved 

the enormous box that Mrs Melville brought into school for them to play with. Their imaginations 

have run wild! 

Reminders & Messages  

 

 

Work on the Wall: Amariah for her effort and progress in phonics 

Headteacher award: JoJo for always showing respect 

Farm School for Mice class will be on Thursday 13th February . See Dojo message about timings and 

transport 

Next Friday all parents aer invited to our Celebration Worship at 2.45pm  

 

 

 


